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Rehearsals for the 2022-23 season start on Tuesday, September 6 for all choir
levels! We are having open rehearsals every Tuesday and Wednesday in
September and October and we would love for you to join us. Please share this
flyer and information with anyone who might be curious about the Chorus.

Musicale Regale item donations

We are preparing for our annual Musicale
Regale fundraising event and are currently
seeking auction and raffle items! This event
benefits our chorister assistance program as
we strive to ensure all boys and their families
can be involved in the Chorus. We are
gathering items for our auction and raffles for
this event! Please reach out to our office if you
are interested in donating, or for more



information about the Musicale Regale.

520-296-6277 or tabc@boyschorus.org

Welcome Grace Templeton!

We are thrilled to welcome Grace Templeton
as our new Principal Accompanist!

Grace is a musician with frequent
appearances as pianist, vocal coach, and
music theater director. Grace has performed in
festivals such as the Collaborative Piano
Institute, Manchester Community Chamber
Festival, Fresh Inc, Boston University
Tanglewood Institute, and Music Fest
Perugia. She enjoys sharing music by under-
represented and contemporary composers and
has participated in several world premieres,
including works by Max Vinetz, David John
Roche, Paul Novak, and Cory Brodack.

Grace earned her Master of Music in Collaborative Piano from the University of Colorado
Boulder, where she studied with Dr. Margaret McDonald and Dr. Alexandra Nguyen and held
graduate assistantships in Opera Coaching and Music Theater Coaching. She earned her
Bachelor of Music in Piano Performance from Rice University studying with Prof. Jeanne
Kierman Fischer and Prof. Thomas Jaber. In addition to her work as Principal Accompanist with
the Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus, Grace is currently appointed Dance Accompanist at the
University of Arizona School of Dance.

Upcoming Events

10/29 - Performance at U of A Homecoming, time TBD
12/3 - Holiday Fair, TABC Hall, Seeking vendors now!
12/4 - Holiday Card with U of A Choirs, 3pm & 7:30pm
12/10 - Holiday Concert, U of A Crowder Hall, 3pm & 7:30pm. Get tickets.
12/17 & 12/18 - Holiday Pops with Tucson Symphony. Get tickets.

tel:520-296-6277
mailto:tabc@boyschorus.org
https://boyschorus.org/holiday-fair/
https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/
https://www.tucsonsymphony.org/event/happy-holidays-feliz-navidad/2022-12-17/


The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus has launched our Capital Campaign to
Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for
many years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in
the Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

Follow us on social media!
 

    Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!
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